
 

IF BLOORDALE WERE TO HAVE ITS VERY OWN FLAG – WHAT WOULD BE ON IT? 

As part of The Responding Festival (a month long project by artists, designers, architects, poets, 

community groups, residents and volunteers and is a feature event of the BIG On Bloor Festival July 

23/24, 2011) I’m asking everyone in and around the Bloordale neighbourhood to give me your 

suggestions as to what you think should be on this flag! You can email me your ideas, sketches, photo’s 

to richardmongiat@gmail.com . I will sort through everyone’s suggestions and design a flag to be 

unveiled at the Kent School playground (Bloor Street at Dufferin Ave.) on the weekend of the BIG ON 

BLOOR festival July 23/24, 2011. 

All suggestions Welcomed! 

Richard Mongiat 
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